
  
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Port Colborne accepting grant applications for non-profit organizations   
 

Port Colborne, ON (Jan. 7, 2022) – The city is accepting the first round of grant applications from 
non-profit organizations until Monday, Jan. 31, 2022. 
 
The granting committee, established in Dec. 2015 when council passed by-law 6317/143/15, 
distributes approximately $30,000 annually to non-profit organizations, charitable organizations, and 
service organizations that benefit the citizens of Port Colborne and enhance the quality of life of the 
community.  
 
The second due date for applications in 2022 is June 30, 2022; however, organizations can only 
apply once in a fiscal period.  
 
To download the grant application, visit our website. For more information about the application 
process and/or grant policy committee, call Nancy Giles, EA to Mayor and CAO at 905-835-2900 x 
301 or email mayoradmin@portcolborne.ca.  
 
 
About the City of Port Colborne  
Located on the south coast of the scenic Niagara Region, with a mission to provide an exceptional 
small town experience in a big way, Niagara’s Port of Call has found the perfect balance – successful 
industrial and commercial sectors, comfortable and scenic residential areas, white sand beaches, 
unique culinary choices, the world class Sugarloaf Marina, fishing, golfing, trails, shopping districts 
along the historic Welland Canal and an energized festival and entertainment scene that includes live 
theatre – truly a community that adds to the overall Niagara experience. To learn how you can 
PORTicipate with us, visit our website.  
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For more information, contact: 
 
Michelle Idzenga        
Corporate Communications Officer     
905-835-2900 x 307      
michelle.idzenga@portcolborne.ca       
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